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From:

Sent: 29 May 2018 09:05

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order)
Secretary of State.

Sir,

| am writing in support of the above application.

| have used the roads around Bodiam for many years and my experience is that
there is an increasing use of cars. | don’t know about “pollution”, but | do know that
the countryside suffers from noise and it is often dangerous to walk the lanes due to
the risk of fast moving vehicles.

Removing many of those cars from our countryside would be a wonderful
achievement.

Bodiam Castle is, quite rightly, a magnet for tourists.

Trains running from Robertsbridge to Bodiam would relieve the lanes and “B” roads
of tourist vehicles.

Visitors would be able to arrive from Hastings and from London (and everywhere in
between), walk a few yards and join another train, this time Heritage, and continue
their journey.

| realise that you will be under many high level pressures to either allow, or disallow,
the reinstatement of the Railway.
| hope that you will bear in mind the simpler aspects too.

Geoffrey Crouch
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